
Date: April 13, 2023 
To 
Jayati Nandi 
Online Surveillance         
BSE Limited  
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers,  
Dalal Street 
MUMBAI – 400 001 

Dear Sir/ Madam, 

Sub: Clarification to query on ‘Increase in Volume’ 

Ref: Your email vide ref no. L/SURV/ONL/PV/KB/ 2023-2024 / 14 dated 13.04.2023 

Stock Code: 532488 / Stock Code: DIVISLAB 

This is with reference to your email ref. no L/SURV/ONL/PV/KB/ 2023-2024 / 14 dated 
13.04.2023, on clarification on the significant increase in volume of our security across 
Exchanges, in the recent past. 

We wish to inform you that there are no events or material information / announcement 
(including pending announcement) which in our opinion may have a bearing on the Price / 
Volume behaviour in the scrip that requires to be intimated pursuant to Regulation 30 of 
the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015. 

This is for your information and records. 

Thanking you, 
For Divi’s Laboratories Limited 

M. Satish Choudhury
Company Secretary and Compliance Officer

Copy to: 
The Secretary        
National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
Exchange Plaza, Bandra-Kurla Complex, Bandra (East) 
MUMBAI – 400 051 
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